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We remember the following in our prayers:   
BOHERLAHAN 

Sat 8 Sept 7.30pm  Fr Paddy Maher, Freighduff and England  
Sun 9 Sept 11.00am  Michael and Sarah O’ Connor and their sons John and 

Michael, Thurlesbeg.  
Mon 10 Sept 7.30pm Esther and Neddy Maher, Tobberadora 
Sat 15 Sept 7.30pm  Ned and Mary Ryan, Peake  
Sun 16 Sept 11.00am  John and Margaret Hayes and their son Johnny, Kilbreedy 

DUALLA 
Sat 8 Sept 6.30pm William Kennedy, Marshalstown and Birmingham  
Sat 15 Sept 6.30pm Tom O’ Donnell, Dualla 
Sun 16 Sept 9.30am Catherine Cahill, Camas 
Pray for: Bro. Patrick Ildephonsus Ryan (Mason) Christian Brothers, Nenagh and 
Ballyroe, Gooldscross;  Willie Kennedy, England & Marshalstown, Dualla  who was 
interred last week.   
 

Wed. 12 Sept:  Feast of St Ailbe, bishop, patron of the Archdiocese of Cashel and Emly.  
Thurs 13 Sept: Memorial of St John Chrysostom, bishop and doctor of the Church.  
Fri 14 Sept:      Feast of the Exaltation of the Holy Cross 
Sat 15 Sept:      Memorial of Our Lady of Sorrows 
 

HOLY COMMUNION MINISTERS   (On duty next week) 
BOHERLAHAN: Maire Ryan; Margaret O’ Sullivan & Aidan Ó Gormáin 
DUALLA:     Billy Gleeson; Majella Crosse 
 

Boherlahan Parish Council: Meet on Tuesday evening next in the Parochial Hall at 8pm. 
 

Altar Servers. A number of Altar Servers have completed their term of duty. We thank 
them for their dedication, help and friendship. We wish them well as they move on to new 
pastures in Secondary school. We welcome a new group of servers with their leaders from 
last year. They give a great service to the parish and at the same time develop their own 
confidence and leadership qualities. We are truly appreciative of all the parents for their co-
operation, support and encouragement. 
 

Irish Catholic and Messenger: Those who wish to avail of these publications should let us 
know as soon as possible. They can be a great help in informing and nourishing our faith. 
 

Parish Tax Reclaim Scheme: Over two thirds of those eligible for the scheme have 
returned their Enduring Forms. If you mislaid it or may have forgotten , we can provide you 
with a new form if you contact us. We are so grateful for your loyalty and support. 
 

Boherlahan Parish Choir: Next weekend we welcome back our Parish Choir. We 
congratulate a number of the members who sang at the different masses during the Papal 
Visit. We appreciate your generosity and dedication in enhancing our liturgy each Sunday. 
We thank Siobhan and Pauline for their leadership. We always look forward to new 
members. Come and join us in praising the Lord. 

Sacraments of Confirmation and First Eucharist 2019: The sacrament of Confirmation 
will be administered in the parish on Wed 8 May 2019. First Holy Communion will be 
celebrated in Dualla on Sat 18 May and in Boherlahan on Sat 25 May 2019. Let us pray for 
all the children, their families and teachers in these months of preparation.  
 

The Poor Clares in Galway are hosting a Cloister day on Saturday, September 
22 from 10am to 5pm. The day is designed to help young women between the ages of 21 
and 40 to find out more about the Poor Clare way of life with a view to vocation 
discernment. To book contact: Sr. Faustina at: poorclaresgalwayvocations@gmail.com 
 

The Solemn Novena in honour of Our Lady of Perpetual Help takes place at Holycross 
Abbey from Saturday 8 September until Sunday 16 inclusive. Devotions and mass daily at 
7am, 10.30am, 4.30pm, 7.30pm and 9.30pm. Extra sessions will be on Saturday 15 
September for the Anointing of the Sick at 2pm and Sunday 16 September for the Blessing 
of Infants at 2.30pm.  Confessions will take place throughout the week.  
 

Community Website: www.boherlahandualla.ie has lots of photos from the WMOF 
Concert in Croke Park and the Papal Mass in Phoenix Park, featuring local involvement. 
More photos of all the WMOF events would be very welcome. You can also read about our 
fellow parishioner who spoke at the RDS about women’s leadership. Thanks to everyone 
who supports the website by sending material to the editor@boherlahandualla.ie.  
 

Boherlahan –Dualla GAA: Congratulations to the U-12s on winning the County Final and 
also to the U-16s on their Mid Final win (both in hurling). 
 

Safeguarding 1 Child Welfare & Protection: Family Resource Centre, Cashel.  Thursday 
13 September 2018. 6pm to 9pm. LIT Thurles 20 September 2018. 6pm to 9pm. Fee €15 
plus booking fee. To Book a place:   www.tipperarysports.ie 
 

Cashel & Emly Lourdes Fundraising Committee are holding “A Night at The Dogs” at 
Thurles greyhound stadium, on Saturday 6 October 2018. First race at 8pm. Tickets €10 
(includes admission, race programme & entry into buster draw which has a 1st prize of 
€500). Accompanied kids go free. Face painting for the kids. Ceol agus craic after final race. 
Tickets available from 086-8423172 
 

Anam Cara Tipperary the organisation that supports bereaved parents, is holding a 
Bereavement Information Evening on Monday 17 September at 7:30pm in the Horse & 
Jockey Hotel. This is a free event and open to all bereaved parents. As Anam Cara will need 
to confirm numbers for teas, coffees, etc, please RSVP to info@anamcara.ie before Friday 
14 September or call the Information Line on 085 2888 888. 
 

Food for thought: “The future of the Church can and will issue from those whose roots are 
deep and who live from the pure fullness of their faith. It will not issue from those who 
accommodate themselves merely to the passing moment or from those who merely criticise 
others and assume that they themselves are infallible measuring rods. Nor will it issue from 
those who take the easier road, who sidestep the passion of faith, declaring as false and 
obsolete, tyrannous and legalistic, all that makes demands upon them, that hurts them and 
compels them to sacrifice themselves” (spoken in 1969 by Fr Joseph Ratzinger, the future 
Pope Benedict XVI, during a German radio interview) 
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Safeguarding Policy in the Archdiocese and in the Parish: A concise policy leaflet is 
available in the church and on the Diocesan website. Our Parish Safeguarding 
representatives are Chris Hayes and Ann Marie Devane. The Diocese has introduced Child 
Friendly safeguarding leaflets and a poster, which can be found in the porch of the churches. 
The Church has a sacred obligation to ensure that children are welcomed, cherished and 
protected in a manner consistent with their central place in the life of the Church. 
 
Historical Journal: The 2018 journal is now with the printer. Thanks 
to the contributors of articles and photographs. Membership of €10  
is now due, which will guarantee a copy of the journal. Please give to 
any member of the Journal Society. 
 
 
PHIL COULTER - CATHEDRAL ECHOES: Tickets now available in the Parish Centre, 
Cathedral Street and Bookworm, Liberty Square, Thurles. Enjoy an evening with the 
internationally renowned composer and musician Phil Coulter in the Cathedral of the 
Assumption, Thurles on Friday September 28. This event will mark the beginning of our 
fundraising for the Cathedral re-roofing project 
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Gathering in Preparation for the World Meeting of Families:  “Walking Together as 
Families Today.” St Patrick’s College, Maynooth, 19-20 June 2018. Speakers, workshops, 
conversations, prayer, and much more, on variety of topics relating to family life. 
Registration: €15 (incl. lunch & teas/coffees). Tickets available on www.eventbrite.ie (under 
“Walking Together as Families Today”). Further info: contact Aoife at 
specialevents@spcm.ie   
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